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The Coalition for the American Dream, an organization of business leaders representing 
every major sector of the US economy, endorses the House resolution introduced by 
Rep. Denham (H. Res. 774), which would require the House to vote on several 
immigration proposals related to DACA. 
 
It is vital that Congress act now to provide legal certainty for Dreamers and businesses, 
avoid a loss of valuable talent and significant disruptions in the American workforce, and 
ensure that these deserving young people can continue contributing to their 
communities and our economy.  
 
President Trump has called for Congress to act on DACA, and a debate in the House 
on this important issue is long overdue. We applaud Rep. Denham for his work, and 
urge members to support his resolution. 
 
 
 


